
LEGAL NOTICE 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
Parking Access and Revenue Control System (PARCS) Replacement Project for ParkBOI 

Garages 

Capital City Development Corporation (CCDC), the urban renewal agency for Boise City, Idaho, will 
accept proposals from firms interested in the Parking Access and Revenue Control System (PARCS) 
Replacement Project for the six ParkBOI garages in downtown, Boise, Idaho.  

Interested parties are invited to obtain the RFP and submission instructions from the CCDC web site: 
www.ccdcboise.com. The submission deadline is October 21, 2024 by 3:00 p.m. (local Boise time).  

A Preproposal Conference and Site Tour will be held September 26, 2024 at 9:00 a.m. local time, at 
the CCDC office located at 121 N 9th Street, Suite 501, Boise, ID  83702.  The Preproposal conference 
will be held in person and via Zoom. A site visit to the six garages will follow for those attending in 
person. Attendance is highly encouraged.  

Direct questions to Kathy Wanner, CCDC Contracts Manager at (208) 384-4264 or 
kwanner@ccdcboise.com. 

Publish September 10 and 17, 2024 
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